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Hello

As a land owner at Rangiora I wish to oppose the proposed
application by Taggart Earthmoving Ltd to operate a quarry in such close proximity to
our property. Our property is situated within 600 m in a direct line from the proposed
quarry. The reasons for opposing this are explained below.

The prevailing winds will carry both noise and dust onto all properties in our
subdivision (Arlington). This will also cause visual pollution and has the potential to
leave residual sediment on roofs and gutter systems. Heavy truck and trailer
movements associated with the quarry would be more frequent on the main roads
around the quiet residential suburb. Obviously, we are opposing this as one of the
rnain issues will be a possible devaluation in our property and potentially affecting any
resale value.

Thank you for taking on board our concerns and it fyou have any queries please
contact us.

Yours sincerely
MERRIN DEVELOPMENTS LTD

Graerne Merrin

From:


